Gila River Transit

RIDER ALERT

Passengers & bus drivers must wear face coverings.
Please help us stay safe.
Due to staff shortages through summer 2022, passengers can
expect more canceled service. Please visit gilarivertransit.com for
service updates.

EAST SIDE SHUTTLE

Due to lack of staff, service for Tue. Jun. 7 is canceled.
Modified service resumes Thu. Jun. 9, 2022.

WEST END SHUTTLE

Due to lack of staff, service will start at 9:18 a.m. on
Tue. Jun. 7.
Regular service resumes Wed. Jun. 8, 2022.

ALL SHUTTLES

Service ends early Thu. Jun. 9 for
employee COVID-19 testing.
Sacaton Shuttle ends at 2:55 p.m.
East Side Shuttle ends at 2:55 p.m.
West Side Shuttle ends at 2:13 p.m.
Regular service resumes Fri. Jun. 10, 2022.
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